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Lloyd Howbor Schoole September 21, 2012

g'/";fav Back to School Night - Grades 4, 5 & 6 — See Attached Notice

;t;ggdav SIT - 3:30PM

Wednesday
9/26 School Closed

Thursday
9/27

gr/ig;v T-shirt Day — Show your school spirit by wearing your LHS
shirts.

FROM THE SCHOOL
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 9th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Jack Schlanger from Mr. O'Rourke ‘s
room.

PARKING
Parents/visitors should not park in the spots labeled “Itinerant Teacher Parking”. These spots are for our travelling teachers
who have responsibilities to our children during the school day.

EARLY PICK-UPS
If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal you must be here before 2:45PM. All pick-ups after that time
will occur at the back circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.

FROM THE NURSE
Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess
until a doctor’s clearance is submitted. All second and third graders should have submitted updated physicals and dental
clearance to the Health Office. Our school physician will be coming to clear students whose paperwork is missing.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit our website, www.lhsptg.wordpress.com Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and “like” an event. Tell us
about your experiences with the LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you
had? Make sure to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page, “Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post
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(§% -apc.g). All LHS*PTG members receive vvccni“y’ Reminders every l'luﬁda‘y’ and a great deal of event announcements and
reminders during the week. Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to
confirm. If you “manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your
children’s grades as well. Thank you.
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GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
Thank you to our 107 supporters!!! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining and help support Lioyd

Harbor School too. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and
shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra charge to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website
ww.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give" page.

3rd Annual Avery Give Back To Schools Program
This year, Avery will give away a total of 500,000 Box Tops for Education® coupons, $50,000 worth of durable Avery school
supplies and $5,000 in gift cards. All you have to do is vote for Lloyd Harbor School! The top 5 vote-getting schools will
receive: 25,000 Box Tops for Education coupons, $10,000 worth of Avery school supplies and $1,000 worth of gift cards. The
25 runner-up schools will each receive 10,000.

Box Tops for Education Coupons

10 random winners with more than 100 votes will receive 5,000 Box Tops for Education coupons. Get your friends, family and
the entire community to vote daily for Lloyd Harbor School! Copy and paste this link into your browser:
http://givebacktoschools.avery.com/schools/member and find Lloyd Harbor School. After you vote, there is a quick way to
share the link on Facebook. Find the link on the “Easy Ways To Give” page at the LHS*PTG Website
www.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Remember to vote every day! Hurry, this program ends soon!

LHS T-Shirts
Lloyd Harbor School has updated their logo and the new Fall t-shirts are here! You can purchase them from the LHS*PTG
Website (Ihsptg.wordpress.com) using PayPal! Contact us at lhsptg@gmail.com for more information.

Cafe Updates & Enhancements
We are still working on painting the “cafe”. Original artwork from LHS students will be up soon and will change on a monthly

basis. Soon, a mural will be put up painted by our CSH High School students. We will keep you updated. Please remind your
children to look into the new lost & found closet. There are already items there!

The LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program
Thank you to the 50 parents that attended the overview!!! Thank you to all the parents that have signed up for Recess spots
already! The program will begin Friday, September 21st. Please join us for just 10 minutes after the next LHS*PTG Meeting
on Thursday, October 18th to find out how you can play with your children during recess!

LHS Back to School Night
Please visit the LHS*PTG tables during Back to School Night Grades 4-6 on Monday, September 24th at 7:00 pm. You can

join the PTG, purchase your LHS Unites Raffle Tickets, and buy your children the new LHS logo Fall T-Shirts. Directories,
transportation pads, School Store, and LHS*PTG Board members will be available. Please stop by!

6th Grade Activities
Please save the date for our first fun event of the year! We will be going to Ultimate Gaga in Syosset on Sunday, September
30th from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. Look for the flyer in your child’s backpack. The cost is $20 and includes two hours of fun
play, pizza and a drink. Please call or e-mail Sheila Alyskewycz at (631) 367-3169 shealysk@msn.com or Susie Futter
(631) 692-6433 susanfutter@gmail.com if you have any questions.

“rPhoto Day~x
Class and individual photos will be taken on Monday, October 1st (rain date: October 2nd). This year we will take pictures
outside. Please see attached letter for more information. You can also view this letter on the LHS*PTG Website
lhsptg.wordpress.com).

FOCUS
Please join us Wednesday, October 3rd for a discussion with Denise Schipani, author of a new book, Mean Moms Rule -
Why Doing the Hard Stuff Now Creates Good Kids Later. This will take place at the Cold Spring Harbor District Office
Community Meeting Room on Goosehill Road at 10:00 am. Refreshments will be served and copies of Ms.Schipani's book will
be for sale.

# % ¥ Lloyd Harbor Unites s 3
The LHS*PTG one time* fundraiser for the year is in full swing! Please remember to purchase your tickets soon! Thank you
to all the families that have purchased tickets so far! *If 100% of us participate, this will be the only fundraiser this
school year!* All ticket holders are invited to celebrate our united success at the Lloyd Harbor Unites Cocktail Party at
Harbor Mist Restaurant on Friday, October 12th, 7:00 pm.
LHS*PTG Meeting

Thank you to all the parents who attended the LHS*PTG Welcome Back Tea! We hope you were able to get any information
you needed. Please feel free to contact us at lhsptg@gmail.com The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday,
r 18th at 9:15 am - 10:00am. We look forward to seein one there.




Lloyd Hawrbor School
BACK T0 SCHOOL NIGHTS 2012

On the evening of Monday, September 24, we will be having Back to School Night for parents of fourth,
fifth and sixth graders.

When you ariive at the school, please enter through the gym foyer area (back pickup circle).

The purpose of this event is to provide parents with an academic overview of the upcoming year. If a
more individualized conversation with the teacher is necessary, it needs to be scheduled separately.
Also, please note that these evenings are for parents only. Children should not attend.

PLEASE VISIT OUR GYMNASIUM

During the course of the evening, please stop by the Gymnasium to learn about our encore subjects
(Art, Music, Science, PE, Computers, Library, AlS and Special Education). Each department will have a
teacher representative available to share curriculum information. There will also be representatives from
the Educational Foundation, SEPTA, LHSPTG, and the CSH Library.

Parents of fifth and sixth graders who participate in band or orchestra must also pick up and sign for a
packet for SmartMusic. Distribution will occur in the Gymnasium (at the Music table). You willreceive a
package with a microphone, disk and activation (login) information. Packets will not be given directly
to students. If you can't sign for the materials on this evening, please call Mr. Chiarello at 367-8801 to
make other arrangements.

- The schedules for the evenings are below and on the reverse side of the page. We are looking forward
to seeing you.

Grade 6 Parents

smartMusic pick up for parents of Instrumental Students (Band and Orchestra) will take
place in the gymnasium.

7:00 pm GRADE 6
Team Presentations

The Orange Team

KL O ROUIKE Lt etomt ettt e oo oo e, 133

L LAPOIO et et 135
The Green Team

Battiloro/Cunningham/GIass..........c.c.oeereeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeeereer e, Little Theater

7:30 PM Grade 6 Encore Presentations (in the gymnasium)




Grade 5 Parents

SmartMusic pick up for parents of Instrumental Students (Band and Orchestra) will take
place in the gymnasium.

700 PM Grade 5 Encore Presentations (in the gymnasium)

730 pm GRADE 5

Classrooms Presentations
L BAIMESE ittt ettt et eeeea et et e e s e e s er s e e eeateens 125
P AMENT et et et 123
WL O DONNEN e e et et e e vrar e 124
DUWETZEL (et e e 126

Grade 4 Parents

7:30 PM Grade 4 Encore Presentations (in the gymnasium)

8:00 pm GRADE 4

Classrooms Presentations
ML CABUTO ettt e e et ettt e et s en e een e s e s eaea e 121
L LSS ittt et et e et e e e aeeraa 122
ML DIEN .ottt et 129
BL FIEIG oottt ettt r e 128
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COLD SPRING HARBOR
YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2012 — 2013 SEASON

Please print out the application, fill it out completely & mail with your check,
made out to “CSH Youth Basketball League” to:

Chris Northacker

1 Saw Mill Lane
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

DEADLINE: Oct. 5,2012

PLAYERS: All Boys and Girls in grades 3™, 4™, 5" and 6™

FEE: $135.00 (includes home/away jerseys & shorts, basketballs,
referees, scorekeepers, insurance, facilities use fees and trophies)
Cash or check made out to “CSH Youth Basketball L.eague”

LS

League starts November 2012 thru February 2013
8 to 10 games with referees and scorekeepers

1 Practice a week plus 1 Game a week

Playoff games for every team

Trophies for every player

* K ¥ ¥

If you have any questions, please call Chris Northacker at 631-678-2772

PARENTS WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! LET US KNOW ON THE APPLICATION
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN COACHING.



COLD SPRING HARBOR YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

REGISTRATION FEE : $135.00 (3", 4™, 5™ 6™ grade players)

Make Check Payable to: CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

LAST NAME FIRST NAME

ADDRESS aTy

STATE ZIP CODE DATE OF BIRTH

HOME PHONE E-MAIL

SCHOOL GRADE BOY GIRL

DID YOU PLAY IN THE CSH BASKETBALL LEAGUE LAST YEAR ?

WHO WAS YOU COACH ?

MOTHER’S NAME CELL #
FATHER”S NAME CELL #
EMERGENCY CONTACT PHONE #
DOCTOR’S NAME & PHONE #

MEDICAL CONDITIONS OR PROBLEMS

PARENTS SUPPORT: WE ASK FOR PARTICIPATION OF PARENTS IN OUR PROGRAM ! PLEASE
CHECK THE APPROPRIATE BOXES

COACH ASST. COACH

We expressly assume all risks & hazards, directly from, or incidental to, participation in the CSH Youth
Basketball League and we do hereby hold harmless the organizers, supervisors, coaches & participants from
any claim arising out of injury to our Son/Daughter except to the extent & in the amount covered by
applicable accident or liability insurance. We as Parents/Guardians have medical insurance for our
Son/Daughter in case of injury associated with the CSH Youth Basketball League & acknowledge that the CSH
Youth Basketball League does not have any medical insurance.

SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN

Cash Check # Check Amount




CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE
2012 — 2013 Season

Evaluations for ALL Plavers

(3" to 6™ grades)
WSS

Monday, Oct. 15"

6:30 to 7:45pm 3 gr. Boys

8:00 to 9:15pm 5" gr. Boys
Tuesday, Oct. 16™

6:30 to 7:45pm 3/4™ gr. Girls

8:00 to 9:15pm 6™ gr. Boys
Wednesday, Oct. 17™

6:30 to 7:45pm 4™ gr. Boys

8:00 to 9:15pm 5/6™ gr. Girls

* Please wear shorts & sneakers & be ready to play basketball. BE ON
TIME.

##*% Practices will start on Monday, Nov. 5, 2012



CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE
2012 — 2013 Season

I agree to make every effort to attend all practices and games for the 2012 - 13
Basketball season. I understand that I will be excused for illnesses & family
obligations. I will call my coach as soon as I know I can’t make a practice and/or a
game. Basketball is a team sport & I understand that if I miss too many practices, 1
am letting my team down.

Player’s Signature

As a family, we agree to follow the CSH Youth Basketball League’s rules for
Behavior during practices and games. There will be NO wandering the halls or
classrooms and no school property will be touched. All siblings and/or friends
who are brought to the games, will be supervised by an adult at all times.
Everyone is to be in the gym watching the games. If any child needs to use the
bathroom, they will be escorted there by an adult. We will cheer on all the players
on the court & be respectful of the referees, scoreboarders and coaches. All
Custodians are to be treated with the utmost respect. Qur program cannot
run without them.

Parent’s Signature Player’s Signature



COLD SPRING HARBOR
YOUTH BASKETBALL CLINIC

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2012 — 2013 SEASON

Please print out the application, fill it out completely & mail with your check,
made out to “CSH Youth Basketball League” to:

Chris Northacker

1 Saw Mill Lane
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

DEADLINE: Oct. 5,2012

PLAYERS: All Boys and Girls in 1* and 2™ grade

FEE: $85.00 (includes uniforms, basketballs, insurance, facilities use fees & trophies)
Cash or check made out to “CSH Youth Basketball League”

*

Separate clinic for boys and girls

* Clinics to be held on Saturdays at Goosehill Primary School
Clinics run from December 2012 thru February 2013

9 weeks of basketball

Trophies for every player

* ¥ *

If you have any questions, please call Bridget Perlmutter at 631-367-1096

PARENTS WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! LET US KNOW ON THE APPLICATION
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN COACHING.



COLD SPRING HARBOR YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

REGISTRATION FEE ; $85.00 (1% and 2™ grade players)

Make Check Payable to: CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

LAST NAME FIRST NAME

ADDRESS CiTy

STATE ZIP CODE DATE OF BIRTH

HOME PHONE E-MAIL

SCHOOL GRADE BOY GIRL

DID YOU PLAY IN THE CSH BASKETBALL LEAGUE LAST YEAR ?

WHO WAS YOU COACH ?

MOTHER’S NAME CELL #
FATHER”S NAME CELL #
EMERGENCY CONTACT PHONE #
DOCTOR’S NAME & PHONE #

MEDICAL CONDITIONS OR PROBLEMS

PARENTS SUPPORT: WE ASK FOR PARTICIPATION OF PARENTS IN OUR PROGRAM ! PLEASE
CHECK THE APPROPRIATE BOXES

COACH ASST. COACH

We expressly assume all risks & hazards, directly from, or incidental to, participation in the CSH Youth
Basketball League and we do hereby hold harmless the organizers, supervisors, coaches & participants from
any claim arising out of injury to our Son/Daughter except to the extent & in the amount covered by
applicable accident or liability insurance. We as Parents/Guardians have medical insurance for our
Son/Daughter in case of injury associated with the CSH Youth Basketball League & acknowledge that the CSH
Youth Basketball League does not have any medical insurance.

SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN

Cash Check # Check Amount




Book Discussions in the Youth Services
Department...

Registration for all programs is required. Come in to pick up the book Today!

eoaie naniy The Next Chapter

Fantastic] Thursdays, September 27 ~October 18 @ 4:30

Ml F()\ For children in Grade 1

In thig four-session program, read Fantastic Mr. Fox by Roald Dahl
alongside a Librarian and complete fun activities. At our final session,

% we will discuss the book and wateh the movie!

Tasty Tales € Treats
Mondays @ 4:30

For Children in grade 2 =
September 24 - FHat Stanley the Great £g yptz&n Grave Robbery by Jeff Brown
QCctober 22 - Franny K Stein: Lunch walks among us by Sim Benton

A book discussion followed by the creation of delicious treats!

Rooks € Bites

Tuesday, October 23 @ 430

For children in Grade 3

Children will discuss the book Diary of a Wimpy Kid by 3eft
Kinney followed by fun activities, Refreshments and snacks
provided!

| )I \ RY
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Chat € Snack

Wednesday, October 24 & 4:30

For children in grades4-5

Children will discuss the book followed by fun activities.
Refreshments and snacks provided!

Book: Runt by Marion Dane Bauer — Runt, the smallest wolf cub i
the litter, seaks to prove himself to his father King and the rest
OF the pack to earn a new name.

Call us at (631) 692-6820 or visit our website, www.cshlibrary.org,




COLD SPRING HARBOR CUB SCOUTS
PACK EWd OPEN REGISTRATION

Who: 1st — 5th grade boys
When/Where: September 27, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. — Cold Spring Harbor Library
(We may also be at the back to school nights at Lloyd Harbor School and Westside
School, so look for us there)

PACK 17 is a PARENT RUN, “Cub-Lite” Pack, which means Pack meetings are once a
month and Den meetings are once a month. New scouts are welcome at any meeting
and at any level.

Scouts learn about and participate in: Community Service « Character Development
Nature « Campfires » Earning merit badges « Making lifelong friends

The first scheduled Pack meeting is October 26, 2012 for the Spooky Campfire Night
at Fiddler’s Green Beach. Please join us!

For more information on Cub Scouting visit: www.scouting.org/scoutsource/CubScouts.aspx

Questions: Contact Drew Edgar (631-673-9517 or drew.edgar2@gmail.com)
or Joe Bonventre (646-280-6535 or josephbonventre(@yahoo.com)




